
 
3 pm 4/20/2020 Executive Board Zoom meeting 

Board members present- Nick Caruso, Derm Murphy, Joe Cummings, Bill Hanley, Dominick Picca, Tom 
Duffy, Jenn Etzkorn, Dana DeRome 

 
Purpose of meeting: to discuss refunding club members fee for the Spring season 
Items discussed: 

● Fees to date including US Lacrosse fees, registration fees, TeamSnap, insurance 
● Expenses to date-  (uniforms, coaching sessions for girls , port a johns) 
● Refunds coming from tournaments (Hillsborough, Moorestown) 
● Blueclaws deposit- Joe to look into 
● Number of players, need to account for sibling discounts, hardship cases 
● Discussed possibility of a summer season. Priority is getting refunds to parents; anything in summer will 

be separate. 
● No mail in PO Box 

Next steps: 
● Survey parents to see who would like to carry money over to next season. (Nick shared via google form) 
● Transparency; sharing info with parents 

 
 

 
 

 
 


